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The revenue impact of this measure is indeterminate for the following reasons: 
 
 
 
The impacts of this measure are conditional on the change in the regime of distribution and sale 
of alcohol in the state of Oregon.   The Oregon Liquor Control Commission is required to pay 
four percent of the average annual sales from the previous five years if and only if the system 
for selling containers of distilled liquor at retail in this state changes after the person assumes 
operation of the store (about $20 million). The measure creates provisions to fund the business 
loss compensation fund from proceeds from selling the assets of the OLCC. 
 
This change is not anticipated at this time, thus, the impact is not likely. However, if the change 
(privatization) occurs then there might be a reduction of revenue.  
 


